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“Thank you consists of just eight letters that 

form two of the most meaningful words in 

the English vocabulary.”—Doborah Norville 

A Message from our President 
 
 

Dear Sierramont Parents: 

 
With Thanksgiving at our door step, I would 

like to take this opportunity to say “thank 

you” to all the people who have worked so 
hard to make Sierramont Middle School a 

wonderful place to learn and grow.  “Thank 

you” to all the students, for showing us 
every day, how hard you are working 

towards building a better future.  “Thank 

you” to the parents, for all your effort of 
guiding the children to become successful 

adults, an asset to our community.  “Thank 

you” to all the teachers, for your patience 
and dedication, even when the road gets 

rough and you are weary.  And a BIG 

“thank you” to the staff, for always standing 
strong and keeping us all together!  Without 

all of you, Sierramont would not be the 

amazing school that it is! 
 

 

                    With much gratitude, 
Quynh Ho, PTSA President 
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GENERAL INFORMATION 

 District Newsletter: Our school district now has a monthly 
email newsletter.  It provides relevant and useful 
information for parents and community members alike. 
Join their mailing list today at http://bit.ly/1ORrJsh and 
receive future newsletters right in your email 
inbox.  Staying up to date is easier than ever now. 
 

 SHARES/eScrip: There were some changes to this program. 
It is now powered by eScrip. Use this link to enroll today 
and start earning returns for the school -- 
https://www.savemart.com/shares 
 

 Shoparoo: We have 75 supporters with over 42,000 
points!! Well done everyone. Thank you Mr. Mosley 
for keeping everyone motivated. If you haven’t 
already, download the app on your smartphone and 
start earning points for the school. 
 

 Labels for Education: This program gives us the 
opportunity to get prepaid Visa cards, Art Supplies, 
Academic Supplies, Gym equipment among other 
things. Get more information on this program on our 
website. For more information and to get a list of 
participating products visit - https://goo.gl/pTxFyq 
 

 Ocean Super Market: Please consider buying Ocean 
Super Market gift cards from us if you plan to shop 
there or want to give a gift. A big thanks to all the 
families that help support this initiative. Ocean Super 
Market is an important partner for us.  
 

 Amazon Smile: We have done surprisingly well with 
this program. Thanks to all the families that support 
us! Amazon donates 0.5% of all sales to Sierramont 
PTSA. There is no additional cost to you. Book mark 
the Amazon Smile page whenever you shop at 
Amazon. Anyone can support us, so please spread 
the word. Use this link to shop: 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0556550 

 
For a list of all programs that support our school, please visit our 

website at https://sites.google.com/site/sierramontptsa/home 
 

 

REMINDER 

Like our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/SierramontMiddlePTSA 

Please connect with us at sierramontptsa@gmail.com if you 
have any questions or comments. 
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